
Welcome to Church 

We are glad you chose to worship with us today here at Plain Community Church and trust you 
will encounter a genuine sense of welcome and find the entire worship experience to be mean-
ingful. If you are new to PCC or haven’t been in a long time, please fill out the Visitor Card in the 
Pew Rack. First time visitors are also encouraged to go to the Welcome Center in the Foyer for 
more information about our fellowship and a special gift from the church. Prayer Request Cards, 
Volunteer Cards (a great way to get connected at PCC)  and giving envelopes can also be found 
in the pew racks. 

• PCC Supported Missions — Kendra Hixenbaugh, Adventures in Mission, World Race 
• Local Ministries — Leavenworth Christian Fellowship 
• PCC Ministries — Nursery and Children’s Church 

• PCC Families —  Andrew & Becky Campbell, Allison Carreiro 

To participate in the prayer chain or receive weekly updates on church events, please email  
plaincommunitywa@gmail.com. 

On the Prayer Chain this week: 
• Jim Thomas fell working on a outbuilding roof and shattered his heel. He has had surgery to 

repair the damage and is at home recovering. Lord please now bless each step of the recovery 
process. Protect the wounds from infection, heal and restore damaged or bruised areas and 
bring peace, rest and sound sleep. 

• Barb (Burgess) MacPherson has passed away. Her step-son Geoff and wife Ann attend PCC. Her 
death was expected but still a very sad day for all her knew her. She was born and raised in 
Plain. 

• Earl Marcellus would appreciates prayers for strength for his cancer treatment. Pray for God's 
grace to be with Earl. "Your kingdom come, your will be done, on earth as it is in heaven." Matt 
6:10 

• Please pray for Rick, a recently retired Postal worker, who has just received a cancer diagnosis. 
May God surround him with family and friends to support him on this new journey. 

• Cyndy Bostrom requests prayer for her youngest son, Bjorn and wife Cindi, who are expecting. 
There are complications with the pregnancy.  Pray for the safe delivery of the baby and 
strength for the new mom. 

• Local resident, Earl Petit suffered a serious traumatic injury recently. Please keep Earl & Anita 
in your prayers. With God all things are possible. 

• Matt Stine (Old Mill Café) has had extensive foot surgery. He will have a 6-8 week recovery. 
Pray for a speedy recovery and that this surgery will provide complete healing for Matt’s foot 
and much needed relief from pain. 

• Pray for all those affected by Hurricane Irma & Harvey! Pray for those who are displaced from 
their homes, neighborhoods, and employment that they would be provided for. 

• Bless the Men and Women (including our own Duck Novikoff, his daughter Jenny & Steve Sau-
gen) who are risking their lives fighting wildfires through out the Western States. Give them the 
strength, the knowledge, the endurance that they need to continue the fight. Lord, keep them 
safe! (see photo at the end of this email.  

• Michael Miller had shoulder replacement surgery went well and Michael is home recovering. 
Pray for effective pain management and the rehab exercise regimen.  

• Please continue to keep Enid and Joe Lemley in your prayers, as Enid completed chemo treat-
ments (“Hallelujah!”).  

• Please pray for Cindy Stensrud, daughter of Larry Kanikeberg. She has had multiple health is-
sues, and underwent bypass surgery recently.  

• Donnie Sauer's (Teagan & Eli's Dad) mother has been diagnosed with Colon Cancer. Lord we 
ask for your comfort to surround the family. 

“Lord, Hear Our Prayers …” 

Announcements 

Student Ministries Events 

Do you have a heart for kids?  Children 6-10 
yrs old will remain in the worship service. In 
order to provide a Children’s Church option for 
this age group, our needs are as follows: 
1. A coordinator to make sure the class is  

flowing well and people are signed up.   
2. A team of people to sign up to teach on a 

rotating basis each week except communion 
Sundays. 

Please contact the office ASAP to volunteer! 

Women’s Ministry: Table Talk– will be on the 
First Mondays of the month from 6:30-8:30 
pm. (Except when Holidays fall on that day, eg. 
Labor Day). Next Table Talk is October 2nd.  

New picnic tables have been purchased for 
the Plain Community Park & Playfield, for use 
by the Church and Pantry’s outdoor events 
and our community. Would you like to spon-
sor a table for $175? Please contact Kim Mil-
ler! (theplainpantry@gmail.com)  

VBS Brainstorming Session, September 26, 
7:00 pm: Inviting everyone to discuss ideas, 
share constructive feedback and their willing-
ness to help implement VBS for summer 2018.  

Student Ministry - Fall schedule 
Kick-off, Wed, Sept 20 - 6:00 pm: High School 
and Middle School please come and share a 
meal together! Dinner provided! 
Wed, Sept 27 - 6:30 pm, Emotionally Healthy 
Spirituality: High School will participate in this 
8 week course. Please register.  
Thurs, Sept 28 - High School night at Leah's 
house (weekly).  
Days and Times for Middle School TBD and 
will be announced shortly. 

Western Round Up Picnic and Fun! 
Today, 11:30 am—2:30 pm 
In the Playground & Park. Sponsored by The 
Pantry & Plain Community Church. A special 
event for the Plain/Lake Wenatchee Communi-
ty. BBQ Dinner; Chiwawa Valley 4H; Face-
painting; Bouncy House & Inflatable 
Waterslide;  TeePees; Family Lines Fly Activity; 
Fire Department Children’s  
Activities; Plain Valley Nordic  
Team Roller Ski Course; Grune- 
wald Guild Art Table; Kettle  
Corn. Y’all come out now! 

Thank you Keldan Campbell for the beautiful 
“Welcome Center” sign.  

If you have registered for the Emotionally 
Healthy Spirituality Course and have asked 
PCC to order your books, please remember 
you must pay for them before we can order! 
You can put checks in the offering, designated 
to EHS Books. 



Please submit bulletin items by Thursdays 
at 11:00 am. The PCC Website has access to 
our calendar, directory, history, Elder 
Meeting Minutes, Elder/Deacon Church 
Council Minutes, faith statement, by-laws 
and annual report.  Password for restricted 
“For Members” pages —“openplease.” 

SUNDAY 
Western Round Up ··················11:30 am—2:30 pm 
MONDAY 

TUESDAY 
Office Open  ································· 9:00 am-2:00 pm 

WEDNESDAY 

THURSDAY 
Office Open ·································· 9:00 am-2:00 pm 
Ladies Knitting ·········································· 10:00 am 
The Pantry Open ································ 1:00-7:00 pm 

FRIDAY 
Office Open ·································· 9:00 am-2:00 pm 

SATURDAY 
The Pantry Open  ·······················9:00 am—1:00 pm 

SUNDAY 
Worship ··················································· 10:00 am 
 

PCC Ministry Leaders 

Sunday Mornings at Plain Community Church 
Nursery (2 yrs and under) 
Lower Level of Church  
Pre-School (potty trained thru 5 yrs old) 
Lower Level Burgess Hall, start in service 
Worship  ....................................................10:00 am 

September 17-24, 2017 

September 17, 2017 

Plain Community Church 

Love God ... Love Your Neighbor  (Matthew 22:37-39) 

Prelude   

Welcome & Call to Worship   

Worship & Praise 

Message   Pastor Jon Johnson 
   

Praise & Prayer 

Offering #305  Jesus Paid it All  

There is no Elementary Children’s Church today. Preschool can be dismissed to downstairs in Burgess Hall 
and Nursery Care is available through the entire service. 

Closing Hymns  #312  Calvary Covers it All! 
 #340 Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus 

Blessing 

Senior Pastor Jon Johnson 360-204-6626 

pastorjonjohnson@gmail.com 

Ministry 
Assistant 

Kathi Bonallo 206-930-3074 

plaincommunitywa@gmail.com  

The Pantry  
Director 

Kim Miller 509-888-1110 

theplainpantry@gmail.com 

Youth Leader/ 
Caretaker 

Leah Norby 509-470-0416 

lnorby@nwi.net  

Worship  
Director 

Jamie Sauer 509-860-9484 

jamiesauer27@hotmail.com 

Elders 

Mark Judy  Chair 509-885-4176 

judytribe@msn.com 

Bill Newell 509-679-0635  

bill@mtsprings.com 

Eric Warthen Secretary 509-630-3623 

emlwarthen@gmail.com 

Commission Deacons 

Rich Cram (Finance/Treasurer) rich@mtsprings.com 

Terri Judy (Hospitality) terri.judy47@gmail.com 

Dave Saugen (Missions) dave.saugen@gmail.com 

Ed Tobey (Building & Grounds) entobey@nwi.net 

Church Office 
Hours 

T, TH & F  
9:00 -2:00  509-763-3621 

www.plaincommunitychurch.org   
Find us on Facebook and Instagram! 

12565 Chapel Dr. 
Leavenworth, WA 98826 

(509) 763-3621 or (509) 763-2827 
plaincommunitychurch.org 

(Prayer Chain Continued) 

Monthly Financial Report 
Monthly Budgeted Expense .....................  $15,817 
September Offerings to date .....................  $7,553 
Monthly financial reports available downstairs in 
the phone & furnace room. 


